
           

 

Dear Greentree Christian School parents and families,  

Greentree Christian School is closed to students effective until March 30, due to the 

growing health concern caused by COVID-19 (coronavirus). This closure may be extended 

depending on the situation. 

Today, March 20, Greentree Christian School would typically send out invoices for tuition due 
April 1.  Due to the uncertainty associated with a re-start date as well as the need to follow 
recommendations from the CDC, the Bishop and others regarding a safe closure time and re-
open plan, we are choosing to suspend the tuition invoicing due April 1.  When school starts 
back we will reassess the possible need to invoice for the tuition due April 1.   
 

We recognize that we did miss 2 weeks of attendance in March, due to coronavirus induced 
closures.  Because our tuition is equally divided into 9 payments the days missed were 
accounted for in our snow day plans.  Being that we did not have a winter full of closures and 
weather-related issues, our snow days will be applied to the classes missed the week of March 
16-20 and March 23-27.   
 

Greentree recognizes that all families have paid a “pay-ahead” tuition installment, to be applied 
to the last month of school attendance in a school year.  At this time, we are suspending the 
April invoicing and will make a decision on May 2020 payments when a re-start plan is solidified.  
In these times of uncertainty and shifting recommendations for safety as well as unclear 
scheduling we will re-visit tuition and possible altered tuition fees, possible refunds, etc as time 
passes and attendance and school scheduling is impacted.     
 

Christ Church worship will be available online March 22 and March 29.  Services will be 
streamed live at 9:30 and rebroadcasted at 11:00 AM.  There will be no children or youth 
programming on either of these Sundays.  Please join us in worshipping online.  Looking for 
interaction with your church community – jump in the live chat during any of the services.  
www.christchurchva.org/churchonline 
  

Please remember to join us at 9:30 AM starting Monday for Greentree Morning Meetings on 
Facebook Live.  Also, don’t’ forget Camp Greentree registration will be open Monday AM.  
Registration and spot reservation will be available online.  Due to the uncertain times, we have 
to offer the caveat that summer camp dates are planned for, but may be adjusted if the school 
calendar year and schedule must change due to extended school closures.   
 

Please continue to pray for those infected, as well as their families, our communities, nation, 
and the world as we all navigate the unknown.  Prayers for health and peace.   

Blessings and Peace to you all,                                                                                           
Heather Greene, Greentree Christian School Director 
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